
SS Peter & Paul Catholic Church 

PASTORAL STAFF: 
 

Pastor/Administrator: 

    Rev. Symeon Galazka 

Parish Office Manager: 

    Amy Inghram 

RCIA Facilitator: Toni Webb 

Property & Facili'es: 

    Tony Gerard 

Maintenance: 

    Kathy Ryder 
————————————— 

School Principal: 

   Ricky D. White     

School Secretary: 

     Jennifer Williams 
————————- 

Parish Office:  304-465-5445 

Parish Office Hours:  

M-Fri. 9a.m.-3:30p.m. 

Parish & School Fax:  

                         304 465-8726 

School Office: 304 465-5045 

INTERNET ADDRESSES: 
Church Web Site:   

    h:p://www.stsppcatholic.org 

School Web Site: 

    h:p://www.ssppcatholic.org 

E-MAIL: 
Church:  

    ssppp1216oh@dwc.org 

RCIA:  

    webbtoni72@hotmail.com 

Property  & Facili'es: 

agerard1956@gmail.com 

School:  

    rwhite@ssppcatholic.org 

BRINGING THE MESSAGE OF  

JESUS CHRIST TO OTHERS FOR OVER 

100 YEARS 

October 30, 2016 
 

Thirtieth Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

 

 

 

 

 

School News:       

Kathy Lewis - Payne     
  7 -8 grade teacher

 The Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston is committed to the protection of its 

children and young people. The Diocese complies with the United States Con-

ference of Catholic Bishops’ Charter for the Protection of Children and 

Young People by maintaining an Office of Safe Environment. To report an 

incidence of suspected child sexual abuse, please contact your local law en-

forcement agency, or you may confidentially contact the West Virginia Bu-

reau for Children and Families/Child Protective Services by calling the Child 

Abuse Hotline at 800.352.6513. To report suspected cases of sexual abuse by 

personnel of the Diocese of Wheeling-Charleston to the Diocese, please con-

tact one of the Bishop’s designees at 888.434.6237 (toll free) 

or  304.233.0880: Sister Ellen Dunn, ext. 264; Mr. Bryan Minor, ext. 263; 

Msgr. Frederick Annie, ext. 267, or Msgr. Anthony Cincinnati, 270. For more 

information on the Diocese’s Office of Safe Environment, please go to 

www.dwc.org, then click the “Diocese” tab, then click “Office of Safe Envi-

ronment” under the “Offices” menu.  To learn more about the Catholic 

Church’s efforts in preventing sexual abuse of children in the United States, 

please visit http://www.usccb.org.  Under “Issues and Action,” click “Child 

and Youth Protection” from the drop down menu. 

SSPP Catholic School helped to raise awareness this month for An'-Bullying and 

Breast Cancer.  An'-Bullying Month was celebrated on Wednesday, October 19th 

by students and staff wearing orange as a reminder to take steps to prevent, re-

port, and stop bullying.  On Wednesday, October 26th students and staff wore pink 

and made dona'ons for Breast Cancer Awareness.  The funds we collected, which 

amounted to $307.50, are in tribute to the late Terri Lynne Treadway Massey, who 

lost a courageous four-year ba:le with breast cancer.  

On Monday, October 24th, 8th grade night was held at the castle during the SSPP 

vs Collins Middle Soccer games, recognizing 8th grade players and their parents 

and their hard work and dedica'on to SSPP Soccer.  

On Monday, October 31st, students and staff will celebrate Halloween with a cos-

tume parade and contest, class par'es and a haunted house.   



Offerings October 23 2016 
 

    

Env./Loose   2,658.10  

Online:            210.00  

Vo'ves:            27.00  

School:               0.00  

Parish Maint.:            10.00      

2nd Collec'on       769.00 

Mass Inten"ons 
 

—�— 

Sat. Oct 29    - Vigil 

5:30p.m.         �Paul Seletyn by  

  Bruce & Toni Webb 

Sun. Oct. 30 

8:00a.m. For All Parishioners 

10:30a.m.          �Betty Vinet by SSPPLG 

—�— 

Tue. Nov 1 All Saints Day—Holy Day 

        Of Obligation 

8:30a.m. School Mass 

6:00p.m. �Jennie Figiel by SSPPLG 

 

Wed. Nov 2    All Souls’ Day 

6:00p.m. �Clarence Paul Weber by 

      John Droppleman & Family 

Thurs. Nov 3 

6:00p.m.         �Rosemary Gannon by  

      Diane Salamie 

Fri. Nov. 4 

8:30a.m. �Michael Murphy by  

     Parish Friends 

—�— 

Sat. Nov. 5 -  Vigil 

5:30p.m. �Marjorie Whitt  by 

         Bruce & Toni Webb 
 

Sun. Nov. 6 

8:00a.m. �John Brown by Mary Kerby 

10:30a.m. For All Parishioners 

 

Lectors 

Sat. (Vigil):   11/5 

           5:30p.m. :  Gene Glover 
 

Sun. 11/6 

              8a.m.:  Cindy Pino 

       10:30a.m.:  Bev & Herman Hundley  

 
Extra-ordinary Ministers of 

 Holy Communion  
 

Sat. (Vigil):   

  5:30p.m. :     Sally Shay/Toni Webb 
 

Sun. 8a.m.:   Vicki Caldwell/Dominic Re 

 Sun. 10:30a.m.:   

    Ricky & Gemma White 
                 

_____________ 

 

Altar Server Schedule: 
 

Nov. 1—All Saints Day  

6:00p.m. Jaden Lagos/Corey Li:real/ 

                     Michael Howerton 

Saturday (Vigil):     11/5 

5:30p.m.:  Andre Re/Sarah Hale/  

  Jaden Lagos 

Sunday:     11/6 
 

8:00a.m.:   Emma & Molly Pino 
       

10:30a.m.:   Chloe Kania/ 

          Noah & Camden Craddock 
   

CATHOLIC SHARING APPEAL 2016 
 

PARISH GOAL:  $17,150.00 
 

Current Status: $15,663(91%) 

Amount Needed  

to reach goal:   $ 1,487.00 
                                      49 gi�s 

This Week…… 
Sun. NO RCIA  this Sunday - Art Room 

 9:00a.m. EM Introductory Class— 

   Meet in Church 

              9:15a.m. Adult Bible Class—Fr. Moore Rm. 

 10:00a.m. 5th Sunday Rosary 

 6:30p.m.  High School Youth—Fr. Moore 

Tues.      8:30a.m. School Mass for All Saints Day  

 9-10a.m.  Coffee with the Principal 

 6:00p.m.  All Saints Mass -  

     Holy Day of Obliga"on 

Wed.   4:15p.m.   “Saturday Choir” rehearsal 

  6:00p.m. All Souls Mass 

Thurs. 7:00p.m. Medita'on Class—Fr. Moore  

Sat. 10am—3pm  Indoor Yard Sale 

     Knights of Columbus—Cafeteria 

Sacrament of Reconcilia"on (Confession):   

Saturdays 4:45p.m. or by appointment. 

MARRIAGE AND BAPTISM in our PARISH 

Marriage: Before planning a wedding, make an  

appointment with the pastor to schedule the date. 

Marriage preparation  requires a minimum of six 

months to complete. 

 Baptism: Participation in the Baptismal Prepara-

tion Session is required for parents. Baptism prep-

aration requires a  minimum of three months to 

Someone from the school will be selling the 

scrip cards aKer the 5:30pm mass and the 

10:30am mass.   

COATS FOR KIDS 

Saints Peter and Paul Knights of Columbus will be a 

Distribu'on Point for New /Slightly worn coats to 

be given to Kids in our community. The coats will 

begin to be given out the first part of November. 

See Grand Knight, Tony Gerard , for more infor-

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY in COMMUNITY 

November is our parish's month to assist with the 

Faye:e Plateau Ministerial Associa'on food distribu-

'on which takes place on Wednesday, Nov. 17, 2016, 

from 9-11 am at the Lewis Center.  Each church is asked 

to donate either money or small turkey breasts to be 

distributed for Thanksgiving.   Money and/or turkey 

breasts may be dropped off at our church office during 

regular office hours.  Checks should be made payable to 

the “Faye:e Plateau Ministerial Associa'on” with food 

pantry on the memo line.   

We also are in need of volunteers to work that day.  If 

available, please come to the Lewis center at 8:30 am 

that morning. 

Next week our parish will take up the Collec'on 

for the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA 

(AMS). The AMS relies solely on private donors in 

support of its mission, “Serving those who serve” 

and its ministry to provide the same pastoral care 

& services to Catholics serving in the USA Armed 

Forces. It also helps those enrolled in US Military 

Academies, undergoing treatment at Veteran 

Affairs’ Medical Centers, as well as the Co-

Sponsored Seminarian Program, which provides 

priests for home dioceses & for the military chap-

laincy. To learn more about AMS, go to 

www.milarch.org/na'onalcollec'on.  

Monday, November 7—SSPP Ladies Guild to 

meet in the Fr. Moore Room at 1:00p.m. 

Prayers for Kolton Hess 

Nephew of Laura & Chris Kiliany, Kolton Hess—age 

7,  is in need of our prayers as he ba:les ALL Leuke-

mia. He was diagnosed in September of this year. 

Family would appreciate us keeping him & them  in 

our thoughts and prayers. Thank You! 


